
   

 

Dear mums, dads and carers 

 

We are delighted to launch our parent voice questionnaire 

today. If you are a parent or carer for a child at Stebon, we 

would really love to hear what you think about the job we're 

doing. This is so that we know the things to keep doing and where we need to 

make improvements. 

 

We've designed the questionnaire to be simple to access & straightforward to 

respond to. You can click on this link here or use the QR code below. 

 

There are 16 questions. Most of them are multiple choice, asking you how much 

you agree or disagree with a statement. Some of the questions towards the 

end of the questionnaire have a space for you to add text if you would like. 

 

The whole survey should only take a few minutes to complete. We will be 

providing support to any parents who would like help in completing it. We'll also 

have QR codes displayed around the building for ease. 

 

We really want to make sure that we've heard as many voices as possible so 

that we can make the best possible decisions about our school ... so 

appreciate every response.  

 

This questionnaire does not replace the 'Shaping Stebon's Future' event for 

parents in the summer term. It will help us to know which things you'd like to talk 

about. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Jeremy Iver 

Headteacher 
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Stebon Primary School’s 

Read our most 

recent Ofsted 

report here 

Attendance 

Every day matters – Every 

minute counts! 

Stebon’s magic number is 

97%. This is because we are 

aiming for 97% attendance. 

This week’s whole school 

attendance was 95%  

Come on Stebon! 

Congratulations to Y6 David 

Attenborough class who had 

99.3% attendance this week!  

Key dates for this term: 

Mon 24 Feb - Fri 4 Apr 2025: 

School open for spring term 

Mon 17 - Fri 21 Mar 2025: 

Thinking of Others Week 

Mon 31 Mar 2025: School 

closed for Eid 

Tue 1 Apr - Thu 3 Apr 2025: Y3 

performances 

Mon 7 April – Mon 21 April 

2025: Spring Holiday 

 

Click below for: 

Term dates for 2024 - 2025 

Updated: PE & Swimming 

Timetables 2024 -25 

Nov 2024 - Apr 2025 Lunch Menu 

We are pleased to announce Dr Enamul Omam has joined our local governing 

board as a parent governor. 

 

‘As a parent of a child at this school, I am greatly interested to become a part of 

the School Governing Body to support towards the school’s dedication and 

continuing service to foster a conducive environment for all the pupils to achieve 

an excellent educational experience with right attitude and behavioural 

eminence. 

 

I strongly believe that the role of a Parent Governor is essential and this opens the 

scope to work with the school in achieving the goals and objectives towards the 

benefit for not only our children but also for the wider community that we live in. 

This would be my opportunity to devote myself in ensuring the school’s 

environment is facilitative where inclusion and diversity is cherished.’ 

https://forms.gle/3VGEz32dHmxcHsKp9
https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/health-wellbeing/pe-swimming/
https://stebon.org.uk/health-wellbeing/pe-swimming/
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/Stebon-Lunch-Menu-Nov-2024-Apr-2025.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/stebon-local-governing-board/
https://stebon.org.uk/stebon-local-governing-board/
https://forms.gle/3VGEz32dHmxcHsKp9
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Year 3 visited the Science Museum this week as part 

of their science theme: Superhumans and Space! 

 

They had fun interacting with the different exhibits 

and watched some live experiments. 
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Home learning links including Mathletics & Accelerated Reader can be found on the Stebon website! 

Thinking of Others week 

 

We are excited to announce that during the week, beginning Monday, our school will be hosting a special "Thinking of 

Others Week." Throughout this week, each year group will be learning about a different charity, with activities and 

discussions designed to help our students understand the importance of helping others. 

 

The charities each year group will focus on are as follows: 

Nursery & Reception: Comic Relief 

Year 1: RSPCA (Royal Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals) 

Year 2: Crisis (supporting homeless people) 

Year 3: British Red Cross (providing emergency assistance and disaster relief) 

Year 4: ManKind (supporting male metal health) 

Year 5: Equality Now (promoting equal rights for women and girls worldwide) 

Year 6: Show Racism the Red Card (tackling racism through education) 

 

As part of this initiative, we will also be holding a Non-school Uniform Day on Friday 21st March, to raise funds for these 

wonderful charities. We kindly ask that each child brings in a donation of £1. 

As this coincides with Red Nose Day, we encourage children to wear something red if possible. However, the most important 

part of the day is the donation and participation, so please don't worry if your child doesn’t have red clothing – any non-

uniform outfit is absolutely fine. 

Thank you very much for your continued support in helping our students learn about compassion, kindness, and making a 

difference in the world. We look forward to a meaningful and inspiring week ahead. 

Explorers groups held their buying and selling event 

today for their Entrepreneur destination, they made 

their own items to sell as well as games! 

 

Other information 

 

We have spare stock of exercise and 

story books that we would like to donate 

to families. Items will be in the playground 

at home time on Wednesday 19th March. 

 

 

 

World Book Day tokens can be used at 

various shops where you can find £1 

books until Sunday 23rd March. 

 

 

We have some vacancies at Stebon and 

the LETTA Trust, please share with people 

who may be interested. 

 

 

Be Well Easter Holiday Club 

Tower Hamlets Healthy Lives Bulletin 

https://stebon.org.uk/family-learning/
https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/books/participating-retailers/
https://stebon.org.uk/vacancies/
https://be-well.org.uk/be-well-easter-holiday-club/
https://news.news.towerhamlets.gov.uk/NLI/ViewHtmlEmail.aspx?a=72E71CD4482B6653689617B568D7A7B1&b=2AD49F5586B4D2A39904E94294D85449


The Wind in
the 

Willows

Tues 1st April 2:30 - LVB & MC
Wed 2nd April 2:30 - EF & BC

Thurs 3rd April 2:30 - RS & AE





 

 
 
 

PE T-SHIRT (with logo)  

From   £  7.15 
 
PE SHORT   

From   £  4.99 
 
JOGGING BOTTOMS  

From   £11.99 
 
GYM BAG    
One size   £  6.95 
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QUICK DELIVERY 

 

SHOP ONLINE 
 

www.khalsaschoolwear.co.uk 
 

 
 
SOFT SHELL JACKET (with logo) 
From                                             £18.00 
 
SWEATSHIRT (with logo)  
From                     £12.60 
 
CARDIGAN (with logo)  
From   £15.25 
 
POLO SHIRT (sky blue)  
From   £  6.99 
 
CAP & HAT (with logo)   
One size    £  6.85 
 
TROUSER    

From   £12.95 
 
SKIRT     

From   £  8.99 
 
PINAFORE    

From   £18.50 
 
SCHOOL SHOES  
From                                             £20.00 
 
 

UNIFORM 
 

P.E. KIT 
 

We encourage parents to shop online or in-store store before early August 
to avoid the busy back-to-school rush. 

 

 

SHOP IN-STORE 
 

388-390 Bethnal Green Rd, London, E2 0AH (Opposite Tesco) 

By Car: Enter our postcode E2 0AH into your satnav system. 

By Bus: Routes 8, 388, D3, D6, 309, 254 & 106 

By Underground: Bethnal Green Tube Station (Central line) 

By Train: Bethnal Green Train Station  

All prices are correct at time of print but may be subject to change thereafter (March 2025) 

 

CLICK  

ANYWHERE 
OR SCAN THE QR 

CODE TO BE TAKEN 

TO YOUR UNIFORM 

ONLINE 

 
 
TIGHTS & SOCKS  
From   £  7.95 
 
IRON ON NAME TAGS (20 pk)  
From    £  4.95 
 
WATER BOTTLES 
Therma   £12.95 
Eco   £  3.35       
 
OTHER ITEMS AVAILABLE 
Swimming Trunks/shorts 
Swimming Costumes 
Swimming Hats+ Swimming Goggles 

 
 
 

ADDITONAL ITEMS  

https://khalsaschoolwear.co.uk/school/stebon-primary/


School’s out!
7-17 April • £23.30 per day

Mile End Park Leisure Centre & Stadium Easter Holiday Club

Our Easter Holiday Club has plenty of activities to 
help your children make the most of their free time.

5-15 years



No plans for the
Easter holiday? No problem!
Our Holiday Club will run every Monday-Thursday throughout the 
Easter holiday, excluding bank holidays. Each day will be packed with 
fun activities from sports to arts and crafts; helping your child to make 
the most of their Easter holidays. Activities will include:

–	 Trampolining
–	 Football
–	 Swimming
–	 Tennis
–	 Arts & crafts
–	 Gymnastics
–	 Bouncy castle sessions
–	 Athletics
–	 Basketball

Great news! There are funded spaces for children who attend
a Tower Hamlets school, are aged 5-15 years and are in receipt
of benefit related free school meals. Spaces are limited and will
be allocated on a first come, first served basis for applications
satisfying the eligibility criteria. For more details and an application 
form please email: bewell-mileend@towerhamlets.gov.uk

For more information, visit be-well.org.uk
To book, scan the QR code.








